
NOVEMBER 17, 2019 MEETING

Pat called the meeting to order at 2:12 P.M.

Bob Sabino led the Pledge of Allegiance

Pat thanked John Pyross and his daughter Mary for hosting the meeting which was held 
at Deliza’s

Pat said we didn’t have any guests at this meeting.

Meeting was turned over to Joanne who was sitting in for Arlene who wasn’t present.

Joanne mentioned all the birthdays and anniversaries for November.

Minutes:  Toni read the minutes from the October meeting

Treasury report:  Steve, read the report, opening balance was $7,594.21 the club store 
brought in $15.00 fall cruise brought in $1,080.00, expenses were gift bags for the fall 
cruise $117.15 and the meal at Lambertville station was $1,138.67 which brought the 
closing balance to $7, 433.39, the cd balance is $26,050.33 which brings a total of 
$33,483.72.

C.T.C.I. report :Toni stated that Suzanne became a member and that CL Hood 
unfortunately passed away after having two strokes last month.

Sunshine report:  Lucille sent cards to Joe Martone for his mom,Bob Notar who had a 
stent put in, the Hood family, Bob Heisler for Judy.

Correspondence: Lois stated there wasn’t any

Newsletter:  Paul said he is getting it ready so send him what you would like in it.

Membership:  Paul stated no new applications

Pat mentioned he had to pay Snug Lug for the pictures on the web site, the pictures are 
getting many views.



Joanne turned meeting back to Pat:

OLD BUSINESS:

Convention:  Pat stated that there are a lot of members driving to the convention.  Rich 
who is one of the “wagon masters” said he is leaving on May 1st, he said he will be 
doing more miles a day then Donnas group and will be seeing different landmarks.  
Joanne spoke about the confusing trips that are scheduled for Friday, Steve will find out 
how it will                   
                     work.

C.T.C.I. election:  Pat thanked Joanne for the 4 years she was Region 1 director.

NEW BUSINESS:

CHRISTMAS PARTY:  Joanne said that 54 people are going so far, we are working on a 
marine coming to collect the toys for tots, if we can’t get a marine we will still collect the 
toys.

Joanne spoke about the Mercedes club inviting us to join them in touring the Edison 
mansion and work shop. If you plan on going you must meet at 9:00AM in the parking 
lot across from the lab then at 9:30AM we will ride to LLwelyn Park.  The cost for the 
tour is $15:00 per person, the tour starts at 10:00AM.

Pat read an email he received from member Charlie Musto, Charlie told Pat he just 
bought 3 F Birds he now has a total of 4 and there were 5 made.  Pat stated that our 
club has the most F birds out of all the clubs.  Pat explained about all the different cars 
Charlie has.

Pat mentioned that Deliza was asking us to pay per person for our meetings but after 
talking with the owner explaining how we are there every Friday and monthly for our 
meetings the owner agreed to keep the pricing the way it is.

Pat mentioned that Rich Iuzzo articles for the Early Bird wasn’t getting printed all the 
time, Pat and Joanne will correct it with C.T.C.I.

Club Store:  Pat showed off his new vest and hat, Joanne had on the new fleece jacket. 
The store will be opened again in March

Joanne thanked the club for all we do when asked, Pat mentioned all the little things 
Joanne does for the club and thanked her for it, everyone agreed.

Paul Adamoff spoke about the play Beetlejuice, he stated it was very good and 
recommends it.  Rich Iuzzo said he and his wife saw Moulin Rouge and said it was 
great.



Lucille mentioned the Sweet Heart brunch.

Pat stated that this is the last meeting of the year the next meeting will be 1/26/2020.  
Pat stated how much he appreciated the club.

Joanne said the Christmas lighting party at their house will be on 12/13 and again on 
12/21.

Don Dobre thanked the club committee for all they do.

50/50 was won by Suzanne in the amount of $60.00

Pat adjourned the meeting at 3:03 P.M.


